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The Board has now completed a study into the savings 
associated with various caps and deductibles. This report is 
available online at www.pub.nl.ca or from the Board upon 
request.

As the review progresses, all information, including 
additional reports, will be posted on the Board's website.

The Board encourages anyone who is interested to 
participate in this review. There are many ways to make 
your voice heard:

Participate in Person: The Board will hold sessions in 
various centres throughout the Province. Dates and 
locations will be determined and advertised in advance.
To participate in these sessions, contact the Board to advise 
of your interest no later than Wednesday, January 19, 2005. 

Website: Complete a feedback form at www.pub.nl.ca

Email: Email your comments to insurancereview@pub.nl.ca

Telephone: Leave a voice message on our toll free number, 
1-866-782-0006 

Mail: Send us your comments by writing: 
The Public Utilities Board, Auto Insurance Review
P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Fax: Fax us your comments at (709) 726-9604 

Consumer Advocate: The Government appointed Consumer 
Advocate for this review is Mr. Thomas Johnson who may be 
contacted at: P.O. Box 5955, St. John's, NL  A1C 5X4 or email: 
consumeradvocate@groupmail.com

The Public Utilities Board has been requested by the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador to 
review and report on a number of auto insurance issues including the impact of using monetary limits 
(caps) or deductibles for pain and suffering, the elimination of rating based on age, gender and 
marital status, and other cost saving measures.

Make your voice heard.
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